
 

 

Office of the President 

State House, Le Réduit 

 
Communiqué 

 
 

Open Day at the State House, Le Réduit 
Saturday 02 and Sunday 03 December 2023 

 

 
The public is invited to an Open Day at the State House on Saturday 02 

and Sunday 03 December 2023 from 0900 to 1700 hours.  

 
The Open Day will provide an opportunity for the public to visit the 

grounds and gardens of the State House and interact in a relaxed and friendly 
environment. 
 

 The activities during the two days will feature on sales of flower plants, 
fine herbs and handicraft items. There will be also live performance by local 

artists and scientific exhibitions by Rajiv Gandhi Science Centre. 
 
 A team from the Ministry of Health and Wellness will provide free health 

check services and the Blood Donors Association will carry out a blood collection 
on both days. 
 

Free shuttle services will be available on both days from the parking 
opposite the Auditorium of the University of Mauritius to the State House and 

back. 
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